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Trevor Birney
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rom: Christine Stewart |

Sent: 22 September 2004 15:03
To: Trevor Birney |

Trevor
Your most recent request has been forwarded.

| will be out of the office for the next two weeks - | have a back injury which needs a bit of TLC so reluctantly
'm listening to my GP and taking a bit of rest.

Any e mails should be directed to my colleague Jo McGinley at jo.mcginley@royalhospital.n-i.nhs. uk
regards
Christine

Christine Stewart
- Press and Public Relations Officer
Royal Hospitals

UTV
069-081-223

08/10/04






